
MARCH 2024 
S Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday S 

     
 

1 
Corn dog nuggets, Sun 
Chips, baked beans, 
applesauce, milk 
Snack- fruit cocktail, 
fig bars 

2 

3 4 
Grilled cheese on 
whole wheat, tomato 
soup, saltines, pears, 
milk 
Snack- oranges, Ritz 
crackers, cheese 
sticks 

5 
Chicken tenders, 
salad, cheesy 
cauliflower, pineapple, 
milk 
Snack- sliced grapes, 
Cheez-its 

6 
BBQ on whole wheat 
bun, broccoli, 
peaches, milk 
Snack- whole apples, 
cinnamon graham 
crackers 

7 
Smoked sausage, 
yellow rice, mashed 
sweet potatoes, 
tropical fruit, milk 
Snack- bananas, 
carrots, and ranch 

8 
Cheese pizza, salad, 
cookie, mandarin 
oranges 
Snack- fruit salad, Sun 
Chips 

9 

10 11 
Vegetable soup, ham 
and cheese sandwich, 
peaches, milk 
Snack- whole apples, 
Cheez-its 

12 
Cheese manicotti, 
garlic bread, yellow 
squash, mandarin 
oranges, milk 
Snack- pears, pimento 
cheese, Ritz crackers 

13 
Chicken sandwich on 
whole wheat bun, Sun 
Chips, salad, fruit 
cocktail, milk 
Snack- bananas, rice 
cakes 

14 
Swedish meatballs, egg 
noodles, broccoli, 
pears, milk 
Snack- apple slices, 
hummus, pretzels 

15  
Chicken fajitas on 
whole wheat wrap, black 
beans, pineapple, milk 
Snack- oranges, fig 
bars 

16 
 

17 18 
Baked chicken, yellow 
rice, baby peas, 
mandarin oranges, milk 
Snack- apples, mini 
bagel, cream cheese 

19 
Bacon, French toast 
sticks, hashbrown 
patty, applesauce, milk 
Snack- pears, goldfish 

20 
Spaghetti and 
meatballs, green 
beans, peaches, milk 
Snack- bananas, 
vanilla wafers 

21 
Black beans, nachos 
with cheese, corn, 
pears, milk 
Snack- oranges, string 
cheese, crackers 

22 
Meatball subs, salad, 
pineapple, milk 
Snack- fruit and snack 
mix 

23 

24 
 

25 
Cheese ravioli, garlic 
bread, salad, pears, 
milk 
Snack- sliced apples, 
ginger snaps 

26 
Roasted turkey, sweet 
potatoes, green beans, 
applesauce, milk 
Snack- oranges, chips, 
salsa 

27 
Fish sticks, French 
fries, broccoli, 
peaches, milk 
Snack- bananas, 
cereal with milk 

28 
Honey glazed ham, 
macaroni and cheese, 
baby peas, mandarin 
oranges, milk 
Snack- sliced grapes, 
fig bars 

29 
Turkey and cheese 
sandwich, Sun Chips, 
carrot sticks, apples 
slices, milk 
SWS CLOSE AT 12:30pm 

30 


